
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

June 11, 2021 
 
Via electronic mail only 
Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director  
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission  
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10  
Concord, NH 03301-2429 
 
RE: Docket No. DE 21-XXX 
Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
Petition for Adjustment to 2021-2022 Stranded Cost Recovery Charge 
 
Dear Director Howland: 
 

By this letter, Public Service Company of New Hampshire d/b/a Eversource Energy 
(“Eversource” or “the Company”) requests that the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
(“Commission”) open a new docket for a proceeding to adjust its Stranded Cost Recovery Charge 
(“SCRC”) for effect on August 1, 2021 pursuant to the requirements of RSA 374-F:3 and RSA 
369-B:3, the Agreement to Settle PSNH Restructuring (Revised and Conformed) in Docket No. 
DE 99-099, the 2015 Public Service Company of New Hampshire Restructuring and Rate 
Stabilization Agreement in Docket No. DE 14-238, and Order No. 26,099 (January 30, 2018) in 
Docket No. DE 17-096.  Eversource plans to submit its SCRC filing on or about June 17, 2021. 
 
 Pursuant to current Commission policy, this filing will be made electronically only. 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Please contact me with any questions you may 
have. 
 
 

       
              Counsel, Eversource Energy 
 
 
 
cc: Office of the Consumer Advocate 
      Anne Ross, PUC Staff Attorney 

780 N. Commercial Street 
P.O. Box 330 
Manchester, NH 03105-0330 
 
Jessica Chiavara 
Counsel  
 
Cell: 315-313-3264 
jessica.chiavara@eversource.com 
 
 


